
Coast Guard Orders Regeneration of Four More C-27J Spartans
The Coast Guard reached an agreement with the U.S. Air Force and its 309th Aerospace Maintenance 
and Regeneration Group in Tucson, Arizona, to regenerate four C-27J Spartan medium range 
surveillance aircraft, at a cost of nearly $700,000. The March 28, 2016, agreement covers aircraft 
7-10; 13 aircraft are being reactivated from long-term preservation under the program. Five aircraft 
have completed regeneration, and a sixth is in progress. Delivery of aircraft 7-10 to the HC-27J Asset 
Project Office in Elizabeth City, North Carolina, is scheduled to be complete by mid-2017. U.S. 
Coast Guard photo.


